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PE– Physical Wednesdays!  

On Wednesdays  we will be getting on the move! 
Please make sure your child is wearing ‘sports wear’ 
or practical clothing that they can move freely in.  If 
your child is wearing wellies can they also bring in 

some shoes for PE. 

What to bring to Nursery? 
Please ensure your child brings a coat to  

Nursery everyday, we go out in all weathers!  Wellies 
can also be left at Nursery to keep their feet dry!  

The children should bring in a drinks bottle each day
– there is a tray inside where they can keep it safe.  

It is always useful to have a spare set of clothes at 
Nursery  in case of accidents or messy play mishaps. 
These are welcome to be left on their peg. Please  
ensure you have nappies and wipes if these are re-
quired. 

Please bring your plastic wallet/bookbag– 

with link book inside. 

Tapestry and Home learning 
 

We will be uploading observations and photos 
of what your child has been up to in Nursery. 
Please contact the office if you are unable to 

log in, we don’t want you to miss out on  
seeing the posts.  

We would love to see any of your home  
learning or other exciting things you get up to 

at home by uploading 
them to tapestry your-

selves.  

What are we learning in  
 Nursery? 

This half term we will be learning 
about Minibeasts and growing . 

We hope to have Mini Monsters visit 
us. Please don’t forget to pay for your 
child in the payment (shop) section on 
parent mail. 

Our power of reading book this half 
term is Aaaarrgghh Spider by Lydia 
Monks 

 

Vocabulary this half term: 
 

Spider, Web, Caterpillar,  

Ladybird, Bee Butterfly, Grow, 
Seed, Flower,  Plant, Petal ,Stem, 

Root  

Indoor shoes 
As the weather is             
unpredictable it might 
be nice to have some indoor shoes 
to leave at nursery so they can play 
on the carpet without getting dirty 
off their outside shoes. These could 
be whatever they are comfy in… 
plimsolls, crocs, Velcro slippers! 



 

Watch…. 
Ideas for programmes that support our 
theme learning. 
Ranger Hamza’s Eco Quest 
Teeny tiny creatures with Chantelle and Rory 
Both on Cbeebies  

Fine motor skills  
It is important that the children in nursery work 
on their fine motor skills to help them with pen-
cil control when they are in  
Reception. 

Here is an idea  you can try at home.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Collect natural items , twigs, stones, shells, pet-

als leaves, feathers and make minibeasts          
pictures with them 

We have been trying this in nursery its lots of 
fun! 

Read together  
Book ideas to share as a family  

 

The very Hungry caterpillar—Eric 
Carle 

Superworm and Spinderella -both 
Julia Donaldson 

Ten little bugs - Mike Brownlow  
Mad about minibeasts 

—Giles Andreae 
The girl who loves bugs  - Lily Murray 

Home Learning 
Ideas  

Bug hunting  
We are sending home a bug 

hunt chart that you can use to 
spot minibeasts in your garden 

or on your walk to or from 
school.  

Please send any photos of your 
completing this on tapestry. 

Happy Bug spotting 

  

Get moving 
 

Cosmic kids yoga—creepy 
crawly Kids yoga  

Hungry caterpillar yoga 
You tube  

 
Danny Go– the millipede 

march  
You tube  

 

Names 
Can you recognise your name? 
Can you start to write your 
name? 


